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 Winter Fair

Our first winter fair was a huge success and we would like to thank
everyone who attended and / or bought raffle tickets. 

Winning tickets were drawn by pupils in assembly this morning -
congratulations to all of the winners!

We raised a massive £670.55 which we will be using to improve the
school in lots of different ways. 

We will be organising more family events in the coming months
and details will be shared in the newsletters.

Scholastic Book Fair

Thank you to everyone who attended our book fair. It is clear that the
love of reading we are promoting with our pupils is having an impact

as you helped us to raise over £350 to spend on books for our new
libraries around school!



Important Diary Dates

Date Time Focus

Monday 13th January 2025 9am - 9.45am
Year 5 parent reading
workshop

Monday 13th January 2025 11.30am - 12pm
Year 6 parent English
workshop

Tuesday 14th January 2025 Whole school pantomime

Wednesday 15th January 2pm - 2.30pm Year 2 parent art workshop

Thursday 16th January 2025 2.30pm - 5.30pm Year 6 trip to the Alhambra

Tuesday 21st January 2025 Year 3 trip to City Library

Monday 27th January 2025
Year 4 trip to the Hindu
Temple

Friday 31st January 2025 2.15pm - 2.45pm
Year 3 parent computing
workshop

Monday 3rd February 2025
School Council (2023-24) visit
to City Hall

Wednesday 12th February
11am - 11.30am
& 2.30pm - 3pm

Nursery parent reading
workshop



We have has been chosen to take part in a
Family Numeracy Programme for Year 1 parents delivered 

by White Rose Education, in collaboration with West Yorkshire Combined
Authority. The dates for the workshops are Wednesday 15th, 22nd and 29th
January 2025 9am - 9.45am. Please book a place using the Arbor app or

contact the school office who can book a place for you. 
There are only 20 places available to parents and places will be allocated on a

first come, first served basis.

School reopens on 
Monday 6th January 2025 

at 8.35am.

Please ensure that your child
comes to school on time.

Thank you for your continued support this term and 
we wish you all a peaceful break.


